
Brian Rudiger, Executive Director SEIU 503 (P.O. Box 12159, Salem, OR 97309)            
C/O Freedom Foundation  
P.O. Box 18146 
Salem, OR 97305 
 
Mr. Rudiger, 
 
Effective immediately, I resign membership in all levels of the Service Employees International 
Union, including Local 503, the union designated to represent license-exempt family child care 
providers. 
 
As a nonmember, I request that you immediately notify the State to cease the deduction of 
union dues or fees equivalent to dues from my provider payments as required by the U.S. 
Supreme Court’s decision in Harris v. Quinn, 134 S. Ct. 2618 (2014). Please let me know when 
the deductions will cease. 
 
I fully understand that this request will be delivered to SEIU 503 by the Freedom Foundation. I 
understand that the Freedom Foundation will retain proof that my request was delivered to 
SEIU 503. Please inform me personally of the status of this request within 30 days after it is 
received. 
 
 
Full Name:                

 

Home Address:               

 

City, State, Zip Code:            

 

Contact Phone:            

 

Email:                 

  

Provider Number:             

 

 

Signature & Date:                   

 
 
 

I give SEIU 503 representatives and/or State of Oregon employees permission to 
discuss with the Freedom Foundation all matters related to the cessation of 
union dues and/or fees from my paycheck.  


